
Pr im ary Library OPEN
EVERY THURSDAY UNTIL 16.00

We are pleased t o announce t hat  
t he pr im ary l ibrary is now  open 
af t er  school on Thursdays unt i l  
16.00 Thank you t o our  t eam  of  
volunt eers who look  forward t o 

seeing you t here.

 Next  Week  (Parent  inform at ion m eet ings)

Mon  16t h Sept   

Tues 17t h Sept  -  RFE 5.30, RDE 6.30, 5FE 5.30

Wed  18t h Sept   - 2DE 5.00, 3FE 5.00 

Thurs  19t h Sept  -  6FE 5.30

Thurs 19t h Sept  - Primary Library open

Fut ure dat es

23rd Oct  - Flu vaccine for ALL PRIMARY

28t h Oct  - 1st  Nov - Half Term

20t h Dec - Staff training day (No school for pupils) 

Cont act s & l inks

     16 - 20 Sept em ber  2019

Dat es for  your  diary

Europa School UK Pr im ary Newslet t er

General enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk  01235 524060

Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk

Parent portal: https://mis.europaschooluk.org

Fundraising cam paign  
- Donat e here

 Af t er  school act ivit ies - Invoices will be sent out next week. 
There are still places left on some activities. Contact 
act ivit ies@europaschool.uk  for more information

Choir  - The very popular Primary Choir starts this Friday 20th 
September during the lunch break, for children in Year 4, 5 and 
6. Please sign up via the parent portal if you child wishes to 
take part. This is a free activity.

Headlice - Its only a week in and we have reports of unwanted 
visitors already! Please check your children and treat if 
necessary to avoid further spread. 

Tr ip cont r ibut ions - Annual contributions are essential to us, 
in order to plan exciting trips. Payment can be made directly -  
Sort code 30 67 53; Account No  25856968. The request 
amount is £60.00 per child. If you would like to pay in 
installments, please contact n.t anner@europaschool.uk  
Swim m ing cont r ibut ion (3FE ONLY)  - £95.00 Can be made as 
per the trip contribution above. Many thanks

Cool m ilk  - If you wish your child to receive milk at school 
please register here 

Current  News

Reading volunt eers NEEDED

Do you have an hour to spare 
a week. If so, we would like to 
invite you to come and read 

with our children. All 
languages welcomes.  We will 

provide guidance and DBS 
check. Please contact 

a.m cwade@europaschool.uk  

Thank you t o t he PTA who hosted the 
their first coffee morning of the new 
school year.  It was lovely to meet some 
new parents. We look forward to future 
PTA events. To get involved or find out 
whats coming up please look here:

https://www.europa-pta.org/
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